April 4, 2007

Nick Miller

Watermaster District 170

Idaho Dept. of Water Resources
322 E. Front Street

Boise, Idaho 83720-0098

Dear Mr. Miller:

[ am writing you concerning our property in Basin 71 known as the Lost Creek Water
Source Water Right #71-10103. Ownership shows as the D.R. Pingree Jr. LLC and is
Lost Creek and Unnamed Stream Tributary to Lost Creck. We as the property owners
have a small summer recreational cabin on the property. We do not currently divert
water and have no plans to do so.

We respectfully request to be exempt from the IDWR’s preliminary order of installing
measuring devices and head gates for this property as we do not divert any of this water
or do any irrigation on this property.

Kindly contact me if you have any questions. Thank yvou for your constderation.

David R. Pingree
21921 Via Del Lago
Trabuco Canyon, Ca 92679

Phone (949) 584-1592
Email pingree@cox.net




